ST JOSEPH'S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL GEORGE ROW SE16 4UP



Dear Parents / Carers,

This year for our Advent project we wish to donate gifts to the children and staff of the Ivor Leigh Community School, to show our continued support and generosity, in our 'Shoebox Appeal'.

Below are the items the school has requested we donate:

- Adult
 - Shampoo/Conditioner
 - Shower Gel
 - Toothbrush/Toothpaste
 - o Hand Sanitiser
 - Sweets e.g. boiled/haribo
 - Socks
 - Christmas Themed Gifts

Child

- Shampoo/Conditioner
- Shower Gel
- Toothbrush/Toothpaste
- Hand Sanitiser
- Sweets e.g. boiled/haribo
- Colouring books/pencils
- Small Games



We are encouraging our children to use their pocket money (and any money saved from giving up treats) to buy the items listed above to donate to this worthy cause.

We will be collecting donations from Wed. 21st Nov. up until Wed. 19th Dec. So if your child can bring in a donation each week that would be fantastic! We will be recording the growth of our donations and the growth of our love and support for the staff and children of the Ivor Leigh Community School on our class charts. Please ensure your child brings in at least one item to be able to colour a smiley face on their class chart.

We are <u>always</u> really thankful for your support and any items that you can donate are greatly appreciated.

St. Joseph's School Staff





